Grades 6-8 Announcements

Good Morning Students and Staff!  Today is Tuesday, November 27, 2018

Lunch today will be Fiestada, Refried Beans, and Fruit


1. Congratulations to the 7th grade boys on their win last night against Little Flower.  The 8th grade boys fell short.

2. [bookmark: _GoBack]The Drama Club will be attending the performance of A Christmas Carol at the Hoogland Center for the Arts on Friday, November 30th.

3. MS girls that signed up for volleyball, there will be a mandatory parent/player meeting November 29th at 5:30 in the cafeteria and 6th grade will meet in Mrs. Sonneborn’s room.

4. Builders Club Members - There will be a meeting Wednesday morning at the beginning of first hour in the cafeteria.

5. This is a reminder for all students – and this is coming from Dr. Goble – when entering and exiting the building, especially when it is snowy and icey, PLEASE WALK!  Be courteous and help others when needed!


Happy Birthday to the following students:    .  If you see either of them today, please wish them  a happy birthday and girls you can stop by the office sometime today for a treat.  

Can the following students please come to the office after the pledge:  

Please join me for a moment of silence at this time. (Count to 25)…

Now please stand for the pledge – (count to 5)…I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all.

Thank you and have a Great Day!

